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7 APPOINTMENT OF PROJECT MANAGERS FOR V & A AT DUNDEE (AN170 - 2011) 
 
In order to assist in the management of the V & A at Dundee Project, Turner & Townsend Project 
Management Ltd were appointed as project managers following a competitive tender process 
undertaken by the University of Dundee on behalf of Design Dundee Ltd.  It is now proposed that 
responsibility for Turner & Townsend's contact be transferred to the City Council given that the Council 
will be the formal client for the construction contract. 
 
All costs associated with the project management contract will be covered by revenue funds allocated 
to the project by the Scottish Government. 
 
It is recommended that the Committee agree to the novation of the contract to the City Council. 
 


